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Dear Authors, Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of new Editorial Board, I would like to inform you that “Acta Angiologica” will 
continue with at least quarterly issues.

The scope of the Journal remains unchanged and covers all aspects of vascular system 
diseases. We cordially invite you to submit your original manuscripts reporting clinical and 
experimental work in vascular surgery and angiology for peer review. Since our aim is to 
fulfil the requirements needed to be included into “ISI Master Journal List”, known as Phila-
delphia List and obtain the Impact Factor, we will consider for publication only manuscripts 
written in English.

Actually the Journal is indexed in Index Copernicus (4.75), Scopus, EMBASE, EBSCO, 
Google Scholar, CrossRef, Urlichs’ Periodicals Directory and Polish Medical Bibliography.

I plan to continue more extensive cooperation with Polish Society for Vascular Surgery, 
Polish Angiological Society and Polish Society of Phlebology. Additionally, we would like to 
issue periodically the monographies related to the most important topics and guidelines, to 
establish the Library of “Acta Angiologica”, available for every vascular surgeon and angiologist.

We are widely open to your proposals and comments. I promise that every manuscript 
submitted will undergo fast tract peer review process and, in case of acceptance, I guarantee 
a quick publication.

Looking very forward to receive your manuscripts.

Sincerely yours,
Tomasz Zubilewicz, MD, PhD

Editor-in-Chief


